From: "Alaska Governor Michael J Dunleavy (GOV sponsored)" <governor@alaska.gov>

Date: June 14, 2019 at 9:22:57 PM AKDT

To: SOA All Employees Executive Branch < SOA.All.Employees.Executive.Branch@alaska.gov >

Subject: Message from the Governor



Governor Michael J. Dunleavy State of Alaska

Friday, June 14, 2019

Dear State of Alaska Employees:

During the first Special Session, which adjourned Thursday, the Alaska Legislature did pass an operating budget. The passage of this budget averts a "shutdown". There is no need for lay-off or furlough notices to be sent today to all employees due to a no-budget scenario.

However, the budget, as presented, does not address many of the most important funding decisions for the State. Therefore, over the next few weeks, I will be carefully considering this budget and determining what vetoes are necessary and appropriate.

I continue to work toward ensuring we have a budget that is sustainable, predictable, and affordable for Alaskans.

Please know that I appreciate all you do and the hard work you perform every day for our great state.

Sincerely,

Governor Michael J. Dunleavy